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Dear Councillor Dasko,

The Fairways is a 270-unit Condominium Residence located at 1400 Dixie Road, just south of Dixie
Plaza. We are surrounded on three sides by the Lakeview Golf Course with only one entrance/exit
to Dixie Road.

The demographics of our residents as such that a majority of our residents are over the age of 60
years. Many of this age cohort are in the 70s and 80s with number in their 90s.

We have expressed our concern about the high speed of traffic on Dixie Road which is a threat to
our safety as we attempt enter and exit our property.

Therefore, we strongly endorse your motion to reduce the speed limit on Dixie Road from QEW to
Lakeshore Blvd. from 60 mph to 50 mph.

Sincerely, ) 7

Michael Read
President of the Board of Directors
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